
Board Meeting held on Monday 9th April 2018

Highlight Report
 

· Options for location of a new cemetery were presented.  It was agreed that further 
work is done to look at the merits of the sites.    

· Partners will work together to develop a Marketing and Promotion campaign with 
an emphasis on attracting skilled workers and talent. 

· A forward plan of work to be developed with board members prior to the next 
board meeting.    

· A health representative to be invited to the next meeting.

· Recruitment for community sub group members to be advertised.


